Kirkandrews- on- Eden WI March 2020 meeting.
A warm welcome was given to members and guests by our President Kathleen Bowron at our March meeting.
The minutes of the last meeting were signed by Kathleen. The darts team were congratulated on playing well but sadly they did not make the final. The County News was read and Kathleen selected items of interest.
Kathleen then welcomed Tracey Fawcett for her fifth visit. Her talk titled “A Difficult Relationship” was the story of Elizabeth of York and Margaret Beaufort. Tracey is passionate about history particularly the time between the Wars of the Roses and the English Civil War and especially the women during that time.
This was a very complicated and in depth look at Margaret, the mother of the Tudors and her daughter in law Elizabeth. Margaret was married and pregnant at the age of 12 and widowed soon after. Her son Henry, later to become Henry VII, was her only child. She was politically knowledgeable and changed sides (and husbands) as best for her and her son.
Elizabeth of York was the eldest daughter of Edward IV and married Henry following his victory at the Battle of Bosworth Field in 1485. This marriage joined the Houses of York and Lancaster and marked the end of the Wars of the Roses. They had 8 children and Elizabeth died in childbirth at the age of 36. Henry never remarried.
Both Elizabeth and Margaret were powerful women but there are several myths surrounding them which Tracey “de-busted”. She was thanked by Margaret McKenna for another fascinating insight into history.
The competition for a “Hand-made crown” was won by Judith Swinsco and second was Karen Duckworth. The drawing prize was won by Kathleen Bowron.
Our next meetings have been cancelled until further notice because of the coronavirus however the members of the committee will keep in touch and we hope that you all stay well.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
